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Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Additional Information for 191 Marginal Way Interpretation Appeal 

Ben Walter <bwalter@cwsarch.com> Mon, Aug 21, 2017 at 8:36 AM
To: Helen Donaldson <hcd@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Good morning Nelle,

 

Per Ann’s email below.  We would like to apply for Wavers for the following:

 

1.       The use of internally-illuminated signs as submi�ed and common prac�ce in the Bayside area;

2.       The use of individual ground floor tenants sign on both street and trail side of the buildings of which
there is precedence at proper�es facing Marginal Way and the Bayside trail. (see my email below).

 

As Ann suggested, can you please explain and help guide me though the waiver process for these two items?

 

Thank you for your help Nelle.

 

Ben

 

Benedict B. Walter, AIA

President - Registered Architect ME NH GA

Office: 207-774-4441  Cell:207-232-3348

264 Route One, Suite 100-2A

Scarborough, ME 04074

www.cwsarch.com
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